
 
           
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: CSH/BHA 
 
22 June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Enrichment Information 
 
We are pleased to update you that we are currently in the planning stages for Term 1 of our Wednesday afternoon enrichment 
offer starting in September 2023. We have recently completed a test survey with students and used the information gathered to 
create a list of activities that will be available on a Wednesday afternoon during Term 1. For information, students will select an 
activity that they will take part in for a minimum of one term, initially starting in September and running through to Christmas.  
  
To help students make an informed decision with regards to their enrichment choices, we have created and shared (via Satchel 
One) an Enrichment Student Information Booklet. This contains a list of activities being offered and a description of what 
students will do during that particular enrichment.   
 
It is worth noting that although most students will get their first choice enrichment, not all students will, due to constraints on 
the number of places available. Therefore, we will be asking for second and third choice enrichment activity. Likewise, if 
numbers selecting an option are too low, an activity may not be viable to run.   
 
To get the best experience possible, some of the activities on offer will take place offsite. This may require students to walk to a 
venue with supervising staff members. Furthermore, in order to maximise the time available, some activities will finish at the 
offsite location. As a result, where this is the case, students will need to make their own way home from the respective venue. 
Where there is a possibility of an activity finishing offsite, we have highlighted this in the student information booklet 
(mentioned above) and stated that students should only select this option if they are able to safely make their own way home 
from this location. It is also stated that this has been agreed with a parent/carer.  
 
Students will be completing a Microsoft Form in the coming weeks. This is an exciting curriculum development for September 
2023 and we look forward to seeing it in action at the start of the next academic year.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr C Shaw 
Assistant Principal 
 
 


